
Kelly Corbin 
 
comment

My name is Kelly Corbin,

I have spent most of my 60 years between Spokane and Priest lake.
I have studied this proposal as much as possible considering how vague and incomplete it is.

First, I believe that ecology is to far out front of this proposal . second, the impact on air and water
is too high a price to pay for the small benefit to the community , and the profits that go to a foreign
country.

Also transportation, and infrastructure are not close to being able to support this project. the
negative impact to property values is yet one more reason to deny any and all permits for this ill
conceived smelter project.

Thus, I make a plea stop this project before it has gone any farther .

Thank you,
Kelly Corbin
 


